‘ljfi TEXAS A& ! UNIVERSITY

Office of The President Kingsville, Texas 78363
512-595-3207

February 12, 1980

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78400

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As you may be aware, Texas A&l along with the Good Neighbor Commission and
Monterrey Tech, Monterrey, Mexico, are sponsoring an international energy
conference to be held on our campus February 21 and 22. The theme of the
conference is '""Education and Energy - A Common Destiny.'" A number of na-
tionally known speakers from the United States and Mexico will participate
in a series of discussions on matters of common interest in the energy
field.

We would like to have you be our luncheon guest on February 22 to hear
Federico Price, Director of Research and Development, Hojalata y Lamina,
speak on this vital issue. | am enclosing a complimentary ticket for your
use.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely yours,

Duane M. Leach
President
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